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THANK YOU!!!! 
Thank you to everyone who participated in Giving Tuesday! 

As of December 1, we have raised $6,450 or 33% of our fundraising goal for the Instrument Fund and Supply 

Drive! There is still time to give! Click here to participate. Any amount is appreciated! 
 

 

Join Us for the IMPA Winter Social 

 
 

 
Butter Braids and Ozo Coffee Fundraisers 
Thank you to everyone who participated in the Butter Braids and Ozo Coffee Fundraisers! These items will be 

available for pick-up on Thursday, December 7 from 3:00-6:00 pm in the BHS Band Room.  
 

 

With Gratitude, 

As we celebrate the successes of the fall semester, I want to say a huge thank you to each and every one of 

you for your continued support of the Instrumental Music Parents Association and the BHS Instrumental Music 

Department. This organization is run 100% on parent volunteers, and we are lucky to have such great parents at 
Boulder High! I hope you and your families have a wonderful holiday season. 

Lacey 

 
UPCOMING IMPA MEETINGS: 

January 23 

March 12 

https://bvsdsupport.com/project-details.php?camid=212

